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Dear Girl Scout, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well and enjoying time with family!  

 

We know there are a lot of changes happening right now: the seasons 

have moved into spring, and our schedules may look a little different 

than usual. There are also lots of things that are the same: we are  

excited to explore and learn new things, we love talking and sharing with 

our friends and family, and we like to show others that we care! 

 

We hope that you will join us in writing letters that will bring joy to the 

people who read them. And remember that the writing fun doesn’t need 

to stop here: you can write a letter or note to people staying or working 

in hospitals, your family members, the grocery store clerk, your friends, 

your future self, and more!  

 

Over the next few days, we’ll be sharing additional ways to engage in 

writing and with your community—we hope that you will to join us! 

 

We would love to hear about what you are writing. If you share what 

you have done on social media, tag us so we can check it out, using 

#OurGSNCCPCommunity. 

 

Yours in Girl Scouting, 

The Staff of Girl Scouts-North Carolina Coastal Pines 
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